
 

 
 

21st September 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 2 Visit to Carsington Water, Near Ashbourne, Derbyshire  

We are very excited to announce that Class 2 will be visiting Carsington Water in Derbyshire.  This 

exciting trip will help support the children’s learning and understanding of our geography topic next 

half-term, Water and Children’s Rights. 

The trip will take place on Wednesday 9th November 2022. 

We will be leaving school about 9am and returning for approximately 3.30pm. A school packed lunch 

will be provided so they just require their water bottle with their name clearly labelled on it. Please 

state below what lunch option you require. 

The cost of this trip will be £20.50 per child which includes coach travel, entry, and the sessions.  

Children can bring a small amount of cash (no more than £3) to buy from the gift shop if they wish to 

but this needs to be in a named, sealed envelope. 

Children are to wear their school uniforms as normal along with a waterproof coat and hat if required. 

The activities will take place outside so please ensure that the children are wearing sturdy shoes which 

are fit for the weather.  

Kind regards 

 

Miss Duong  

Class Teacher 

 

 

Year 2 Visit to Carsington Water, Near Ashbourne, Derbyshire, Wednesday 9th November 2022 

I would like my child___________________________  to attend the visit. 

□ I have paid £20.50 via my child’s Parentmail/IRIS account 

□ I would like my child to have a school packed lunch and I would like □ ham sandwiches □ cheese 

sandwiches 

□ I do not require a school packed and I will provide my child with their own packed lunch 

 

Signed____________________________________ Print name_______________________________ 


